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REPORT 
 
 
TO: Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: David Ogilvie 
 
REFERENCE:  
 
DATE: 30 January 2009 
 
SUBJECT: New Footpaths Motueka – 2008 – 2009  
 
 

 
 
Steve Elkington has advised that the following footpath works will be undertaken in 
Motueka in this financial year: 
 

- Selwyn Street from Vosper Street  to the end 
- Thorp Street east side form Krammer Street to 151 Thorp Street 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Ogilvie 
Chair 
 


